

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: September 6, 2023

Paper # 307 Series of 2023

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Order: That the following non-binding question be included on the November 7, 2023 Municipal Election ballot, subject to review, edit and approval of the City Clerk and City Solicitor.

Should the City of Malden remove all bus and bike lanes from Route 60, return any funds required, and prohibit any future bus lanes or bike lanes from being approved that would cause an elimination of motor vehicle traffic lanes or inhibit parking in the City?

A yes vote would support removal of bus and bike lanes; a no vote would support keeping bus and bike lanes intact.

Sponsored by Jadeane Sica

Paper # 307 Series of 2023, of which the above is a true copy
Failed, by the City Council, by three (3) yea and eight (8) nay votes, the City Council
consisting of eleven members at their September 5, 2023 meeting.

Attest:

City Clerk Carol Ann T. Desiderio

Council President Barbara M. Murphy